Daily Morning Prayer Tuesday 31st March

This week we are linking our prayers to the Care for Creation Lent book for children.
Today we are thinking about Can you use less plastic?

Do you remember Mazey Day last year when Golowan went Green? At Madron we made beautiful
waves ‘decorated’ with plastic we had found from a beach clean.

We also made plastic promises...

Throughout the year children from St Mary’s have attended the Climate strike protests. This was
cancelled in March due to CoVID 19 but still we had a beach clean and sent a clear message to the
world.
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Yesterday at the child care provision we made seascapes with same messages.
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Dear Lord,
Thank you for the sparking ocean teeming with life,
Help us to protect the planet and all creation.

Amen
Today’s challenge
Can you make a list of how you could use less plastic?
What might your pledges be for the future?

Can you make a sea scape with a message to help protect our oceans?
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Together we can make a difference.
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